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CUPE New Brunswick 
c/o Brother Stephen Drost 
CUPE New Brunswick 
91 Woodside Lane 
Fredericton, NB, E3C 0C5 
 
 

October 29, 2021 
 
Dear Brother Drost and members of CUPE NB,  
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the executive at CUPE 3906 in Hamilton Ontario to express 
our support and solidarity for your membership at this time. Public sector working conditions 
shape the conditions of communities at large and we know the Higgs government has ample 
funds to reach a fair deal with CUPE members, whose work helps keep the province running. 
Instead, Premier Higgs has abhorrently chosen to attack working people and to use austerity 
tactics while protecting the rich. We recognize your collective power and we strongly support 
CUPE NB taking job action and striking for the public good.  
 

In Solidarity, 
 

 
 

Sharoni Mitra 
President, CUPE Local 3906 

McMaster University Academic Workers 


